
 

 

 
 

28th February 2025 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Volunteer Led Lunchtime Gardening 
Club - Starting Wednesday 5th March 
2025.  
 
After expressing interest, your child 
has a place on the Year 5 Gardening 
Club on a Wednesday lunchtime 
12:30pm – 1pm.  
 
The club will start on Wednesday 5th March and will run until Wednesday 2nd April. 
 
Can you please provide old clothes which you don’t mind getting dirty such as: 
 

 A pair of old joggers or old trousers that can be pulled over school trousers 
 An old baggy sweatshirt  
 Spare socks 
 Wellies  

 
Please put these in a named carrier bag to be kept at school. 
 
Kind regards 
 

L.Fletcher 
 
Mr Fletcher 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 


